
Submitter: Henry  Shaw 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources 

Measure: SB85 

This bill is so important for our rural communities. Places like Scio, Oregon; places 

with humane practices and land use; if this bill does not pass, they will be stranded. 

Factory farms are not only inhumane on the most base level, they also massively 

impact our fragile environment, and without regulation we as a state will never be 

able to move away from these harmful practices. Small communities will be harmed if 

these factories are allowed to exist and continue without regulation. I urge you to 

support SB 85 for the humane treatment of non-human animals and for the health of 

the essential rural communities of our state. 


